November 135, 1946,

¥re. M, H, llerson,
Harris, ﬂpham (s COey

Deay Mark:

Thenk you very much for your letter concerning lrs. Marilyn
Hall French who has applied for & position as my secretary, I
believe that we are going to be well pleased indeed with lirs,
FPrensch, and we are looking forward to the time when she will
be with us. I am swre that while she may be slow in taking
dictation at first, that she will learn rapidly.

With all goed wishes to you and your good familiy, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coech.




